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  NEWS LETTER 

              27/07/19                                                                                                    

Dear esteemed parents/guardians, Greetings in the name of our Lord Jesus 
Christ.  

We give all glory and adoration to God for successfully bringing us to the end of 
2018/2019 academic/formation year. We also thank our ever gallant members of 
staff both academic and non-academic. To our cherished students, you are all 
appreciated, thanks for been docile as much as possible. To you our valued 
parents/guardians, thank you so much for your understanding and cooperation. 
Let us do it again come 2019/2020 session, but this time better. 

As you may have noticed, no debtors slip was given, recall in our news letter we 
issued at the end of second term that all SONS Group of School will now operate 
one account. ACCOUNT NAME: THE CONG. OF THE S.M.M.M (T.C.A), 
ACCOUNT NUMBER: 1016459639, BANK: ZENNITH. Meanwhile, school fees 
come next session will now be on draft raised in favor of the central account, 
when raising a draft, raise the sum of 53,200 naira as school fees due for 
payment. DON’T USE THE USUAL ACCOUNTS NUMBERS. You can all keep 
checking our school Website and Facebook page for further updates. Website: 
www.bishopnwedoboys.com, Facebook page: Bishop Nwedo Memorial Boys’ 
High School Ossah – Umuahia.  

Our resumption date for new intakes will be on the 7th of September, the rest of 
the students are to resume on the 14th of September, 2019. Late entrance 
examination will hold on the 3rd of August, 2019. 3rd term result will be online for 
access as from 26th of July, 2019. Print out and present it on resumption. 

The scheme of work for next academic year will be on our website for all the 
subjects. This is to enable students read ahead of time. 

Our news letter dated 09/06/19, we emphasized the need to submit two passport 
photos for updating the school data base. Those who failed to submit will not have 
access to their result until they do so.  

http://www.bishopnwedoboys.com


If you can access the news letter we issued dated 13th 0f December, 2018, in the 
last paragraph where we broke the sad news of six missing laptops meant for 
academic and administrative works. We are happy to inform you that through 
collective efforts, and with Divine illumination, we have uncovered the students 
who made away with the laptops and the number of other missing items in the 
compound. 

No MOFTI again, stick to the alternatives provided namely the RED, WHITE, 
BLUE, ORANGE Jersey colors.  

Please, we do appreciate feedbacks. The feedback we get from you helps us to 
improve the quality of services we render to you and our dear students 

Finally, check and fix all that needs to be fixed. With prayerful best wishes and 
may God preserve you. 

HAPPY HOLIDAYS!! 

  
……………………………………………………… 

         Rev. Fr. Benjamin Onyemachi, 
SMMM 

          Principal


